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Dear Mr. Bharat,  
 

We welcome you in our movement of the World Martial Arts Games Committee as our honourable National 

Director for India to open a National Martial Arts Committee within your Country.  Please use the NMAC 
(not NMAGC) to publish anything and to run any national tournaments in the future.  

 
Therefore, we, the WMAGC, would like to suggest you should spearhead NMAC- India from now on, but 

together with other Indian applicants, if there are any requests coming up. If we get other applicants, we 

let them know and refer them to you, as you are now responsible in India and they need to negotiate with 
you to become a member in your NMAC India. Alternatively, you offer them a position as one of the 

officials inside your upcoming structure. A structure you must set up within India now. You are, until end 
of this year (31st Dec), a member without payment. In January 1st 2016 you need to pay your membership 

fee for 2016 to remain as official member and National Director. We will have you listed until the next 
World Martial Arts Games in South Africa as trial member.  During the World Martial Arts Games, we hold 

our annual World Congress and vote on all trial members for full membership. This means with other 

words, you need to support the 10th World Martial Arts Games by bringing a team of athletes and attend 
the Games in South Africa. While you are over in Johannesburg, you will be part of the World Congress 

and get your full membership within the board of the WMAGC.  
 

We are looking forward to receive your answer and are happy to have such a honourable Martial Artist 

within our movement. We, the WMAGC are looking forward to a great common future, partnership and 
friendship between, your athletes and us. Please let us know more about your history, the number of 

students you have in India and the affiliation you have with other Organizations. 
 

Best regards 
 

 
 
 

Alfred Kleinschwärzer 
President WMAGC

  

Re: Building NMAC-India 
Ref: Your application from 18. Nov. 2015 
Att:  

 

proud member of 


